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         Thursday 4

th
 February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Live Drop In TEAMS Sessions For Children Accessing Remote Learning 
 
The outcomes of our remote learning questionnaire were extremely positive however, as a Federation that always 
wants to improve, we have made some changes based on what you said including: 
 

 Improving the accuracy of the points scoring system. 

 Adding a marking and feedback section in the videos so the children get instant feedback. 

 Introduced daily maths feedback to support understanding of the White Rose videos. 

 Introducing a regular writing activity that enables children to get specific feedback via e-mail. 

I hope that this has further improved your child’s remote learning experience. 
 
Something new, that we are hoping to start next week, are some optional live drop in sessions.  
 
These will not be lessons but a chance for children to see their classmates and teacher in an informal setting.  We think 
it will be good for well-being, maintaining relationships and getting children ready for their return to school. 
If you would like your child to take part you will need to give consent. If you have more than one child you will need to 
do a form for each child. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RT85PNnHcUKtLpeJ5f-
0Ng3FHEyvuP9DtshqWd47q_1UQUZZN0wwRVJSNThDOFBKQjZCRjhRU0JCUS4u 
 
Once you have completed this form we will send you instruction on how to get onto TEAMS and send you an invite to 
the session. The deadline to complete the form and to therefore receive an invite is 12.00 p.m. on Monday 8

th
 

February 2021. 
 
We intend to hold the first live TEAMS call on Wednesday 10

th
 February between 3.45 - 4.05 p.m. this time has been 

chosen as many teachers will be teaching the critical worker bubbles during the usual school day.   
 
A copy of our live TEAMS sessions policy can be found here should you wish to view it. 
 
If you have any questions about our live TEAMS sessions please let me know. I hope that you feel this will benefit your 
child and they will be able to join the call. 
 
Kind regards 
Andrew Smith 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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